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December 4, 1959 

Mr. Grote Reber 
%National Radio ABtronomy Observatory 
P.O.Box 2 
Green Bank, West Virginia 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

I have just reap two of your reports, Age Of Lava Flows On Haleakala I 

Hawaii ani Temperature And Humidity Atop Haleakala, which you Bent to 
Fred Russell. 

We are always interested in such articles for our library here in 
Hawaii National Park. If you should haTe any extra copies of these or any 
others of your findings and results of your experiments on Haleakala, we 
would really appreciate having you serd us one of each. We will be happy 
to pay the postage am any handling costs that may be neceBsary. 

A park naturalist position was established in 1958 in this section 
of the park for the purpose of developing an interpretiTe program. Any 
information, such as the age of lava flowe, is of interest to this program. 

There is a nice new headquarters building at Haleakala with a lobby 
ani information counter, three spacious offices and restrooms. The little 
old stone office building was torn down after we moved into the new one 
in November 1958. 

Please let us know if there is anything that we can do for you in 
return for seniing us your publications. 

Sincerely, 

~VI*~ 
Robert W. Carpenter 
Park Naturalist 


